
Saddle Ridge Property Owners 
Special Board Meeting 

May 14, 2018 
 

Present​: Sue DuBois, Janet Kolarik, Ann Tedford, Alane Wyss, Hugh 
Pearson, Ken LaValley, Robert “Smitty” Smith, Tom Braun and Steve 
Foster 

 
A Special meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Steve Foster.  Steve 
made the decision as presiding officer to nullify everything that transpired in 
the board meeting on April 10, 2018, following Ann’s motion regarding the 
gazebo.  Steve stated that he had in error not allowed Smitty to make an 
amendment to Ann’s motion. 
  
Sue made a motion to appeal Steve’s decision to nullify the Board’s prior 
decision.  Janet seconded the appeal motion.  A vote failed (5-4). 
 
Smitty made a motion to amend Ann’s motion (to remove, dismantle, or 
donate the gazebo) with the stipulation that the community be surveyed via 
email to find out what the property owners think we should do with the 
gazebo prior to the vote to remove the gazebo.  Sue requested that the 
original Barn Task Force do the survey rather than the board.  Smitty 
accepted the addition of having the Barn Task Force do the survey to his 
amendment.  The raw data would be collected and given to the board in 
time for analysis to be completed prior to the June 25 Board meeting. The 
amendment was seconded by Tom Braun and a vote followed.  The 
amendment passed( 5-4).  
 
Smitty made a motion to adjourn at 7:50. Ken LaValley seconded and all 
were in favor. 


